
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: Max Maschewske
Cc: Jamie Wierengo; Kimm Karrip
Subject: Request for information - Renewal of NRC license no. 21-12192-01 for MAHLE Industries, Incorporated
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:06:00 AM

Mr. Maschewske,

After further review I realized that I need another commitment to be provided regarding 
financial assurance and decommissioning.  
There is a separate pending action for your license to update the name and amend the 
Trust Agreement dated 10/27/2020.  The action is pending with another reviewer. 
However, to issue the renewal, I need the following commitment to be provided in a signed 
by management and dated letter:  

“Pursuant to 10 CFR 30.35(g), 10 CFR 40.36(f), and 10 CFR 70.25(g) and 10 CFR 70.51(b)
(3), as appropriate, we will maintain records important to decommissioning and transfer 
these records to an NRC or Agreement State licensee before licensed activities are 
transferred or assigned, in
accordance with 10 CFR 30.34(b), 10 CFR 40.46, and 10 CFR 70.36, as appropriate. 
Furthermore, pursuant to 10 CFR 30.51(f), 10 CFR 40.61(f), and 10 CFR 70.51(a)(3), as 
appropriate, prior to license termination, we will forward the records required by 10 CFR 
30.35(g), 10 CFR 40.36(f), and 10 CFR 70.25(g), as appropriate, to the appropriate NRC 
Regional Office.”

Thank you

Magdalena R. Gryglak
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC Region III
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